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23 August 2023

FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR., CESO IV

Regional Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
MIMAROPA Region

Dear Dir. Mirasol:

We are pleased to inform you that the Department of Tourism (DOT) - Dive Committee
will be conducting the first Philippine Tourism Dive Dialogue (PTDD) 2023 on 14 to
15 September 2023 in Cebu City.

The project aims to address current diving tourism issues, encourage collaboration
among public and private stakeholders, and promote sustainable practices. This
conference intends to foster the growth of dive tourism in the Philippines.

In this regard, we would like to invite the Protected Area Superintendent (PASU) of
Apo Reef Natural Park to attend the said event.

Meals during the program and underwater cleanup activity expenses will be
shouldered by the host agency. Airfare, accommodation, other meals and other
incidental expenses shall be charged to individual accounts.

We have attached the Proposed Program for reference. A Business to Business
Meeting will also be conducted on 15 September. Interested participants may register
using the link: https./forms.office.com/r/fE3aha8XvG.

For other inquiries or clarifications, your assigned staff may coordinate with Ms. Faye
Reyes of this Regional Office through their mobile number (0906) 272 4743 or email
address fareyes@tourism.gov.ph.

Thank you and we look forward to a productive collaboration on this endeavor.

Very truly yours,

‘

ROBERAO P. ALABADO Il
Directgr, Office of the Secretary and concurrent
Officer-in-Charge, MIMAROPA Region
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